Dear Clinton Parents:

Here's where we ask everyone to get involved in making our Auction & Tricky-Tray on February 5th, a wild success. We need donations from our Clinton community to auction for big money for Clinton School!

Here are some great ideas for how you can contribute:

- ★ Your special talent--
 - Do you knit? Donate a handmade hat!
 - Do you make amazing custom birthday cakes?
 - Teach Piano/Sewing/Art lessons?
 - Auction some off that Friday night!
- ★ Could you open your home for one of our famous dinner parties? These events not only build funding for our school, but they also build community among the parent body! Find a friend to cohost & come up with our next big dinner party idea!
- ★ Do you have a small business that could donate an item or service?
- ★ Do you have swag bags from your office's most recent event?
- ★ Does your job have a hook-up at sporting events or concert venues?
- ★ Do you have a few bottles of wine or champagne that you would like to donate?
- ★ Did you receive a gift that wasn't quite right? Is your New Year's Resolution to de-clutter your home? You can drop off any unwanted items suitable for use as a prize during "Treasure in the Trunk" on Tuesday 1/12, Wednesday 1/13 and Thursday 1/14 from 7:45am 8:15am. Look for the car across the street from school during drop off with our sign!

Step right up and make a contribution that will directly impact your child's school!

All contributions big and small are welcome! Our auction will not be successful without the participation of the Clinton community at large. So, take a moment to think about what you have to offer & email clintonauction@gmail.com to add your donation to the list of fabulous items that our committee has already started to assemble!

Thank you for your participation, and generous contributions. See you at the Auction & Tricky Tray on Friday Feb, 5th!

Family Name (how you would like to appear in the program):
Email:
Contribution:
Value: